The Department for Infrastructure has
announced five appointments to the
Board of Northern Ireland Water

Peter McNaney has been appointed to the Board to serve a second term.
Belinda Oldfield, Marie-Thérese McGivern, Patrick Larkin and Maurice Bullick
have all been appointed to serve for a first term.

Launch of recruitment competition for
the Chair to the Board of Northern
Ireland Water

The Department for Infrastructure (DfI) has launched a recruitment campaign
to appoint a Chair to Northern Ireland Water (NIW).

Reval2020 will help to rebalance
business rates

Known as Reval2020 — this process will result in a new non-domestic Valuation
List being used to calculate business rate bills from April 2020. This
process is about restoring fairness in the rating system by redistributing
basically the same rating burden using more up-to-date values. A revaluation
is not about collecting more money from businesses, but it is about ensuring
that everyone pays their fair share.

Investment of over £277,000 in Omagh
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town centre

High Street, Market Street and Georges Street in Omagh are to be regenerated
thanks to further revitalisation funding for the town centre.

New Board Member Appointed to the
Northern Ireland Police Fund

The Department of Justice has announced the appointment of Mr Gareth Jenkins
as a Board member of the Northern Ireland Police Fund (NIPF).
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